HOMESTEAD PLACE POA

February 10, 2022

City of Crossville
Planning Commission
Crossville, TN

Dear Commission:

The Homestead POA is requesting a variance for non-conforming road frontage of Lot 1B.
The road frontage in front of Lot 1B contains fencing and brick columns for the enclosure
of our gated community. The property owners of Homestead Place would greatly
appreciate if the planning commission would grant the variance.

Tina Isham Jones- Homestead Place POA Board Member

57 Hoemestead Drive Crossville, TN 38555



